Primary Harvest Festival

If you would like to make a donation, please use the envelope provided..

I will/will not be attending the Primary Harvest Festival on Tuesday, 17th October at 10.00am.
(please delete as appropriate)

Pupil's Name:

Names of people attending:

Proudly
supporting W
Demelza

Hospice Care for Children




